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Visions 

To gather, represent, and advocate for the 

academic and athletic interests and 

development of students. 

To be a constructive and supportive 

intermediary when needed. 

To improve the daily management of sports 

students. 

Missions 

APES aims to provide support: 

• in school projects 

• during education council meetings 

• at Restopolis meetings 

• for academic and athletic fulfillment 

but also: 

• to contribute to the national parent 

representation commission 

 

Interested in 

participating? 

Send us an email at : 

apes@sportlycee.lu 

Don’t forget to include your  

name, surname, and the name(s) of 

your child(ren). 

Or would you like to 

become a member?  

Please transfer 12€ to the following 

account: CCP LU40 1111 2997 4717 000 

Our composition of the  

APES 23/24 committee: 

    RIZZI Candi ;   president 

    POST Nathalie ;   secretary 

    FARAONI Oriana ;  treasurer 

    BACK Françoise ;  member 

    DOLO Amélie ;   member     

    MEYERS Géry ;   member 
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Dear parents of pupils at the 

Sportlycée, 

Your child has extraordinary talents!       

This has been proven in their world of 

sports, and oftentimes, the federation 

where they are licensed, has offered 

them admission to the Sportlycée 

curriculum. Sportlycée has become its 

own independent institution. In this 

school, your child now, has the 

opportunity to pursue numerous 

courses that are necessary to maintain 

a high level of sporting performance 

while balancing school, homework, 

exams, and other commitments 

effectively. It's a real chance to 

harmonize sports and education at a 

consistent level. 

But it's not just that; it's also about 

realizing dreams of medals, both 

academically and individually, offering 

a plethora of diverse opportunities 

through teamwork and skill 

development, that can be used in other 

areas of life, either directly or later on. 

Because school culminates in a diploma, 

a qualification that is crucial for finding 

employment later on, not only for the 

elite athletes who make a living solely 

through sports, even after their careers 

end. 

Pupils, teachers, and parents all share a 

common ambition: student success. As 

the parents' committee of the 

Sportlycée, we aim to contribute to 

this. That's why we seek to engage in 

dialogue with all stakeholders, including 

the management, teachers, and 

administration of the Sportlycée, as 

well as interested parents, to identify, 

discuss, and if possible, resolve pupil 

issues as early as possible. We provide 

our input, when requested, or when we 

believe it to be relevant. 

As a parents' committee, we are part 

of the "Education Council" of Sportlycée 

and participate in various activities 

organized by the school. The parents' 

committee comprises volunteers, of 

whom have a child studying at the 

Sportlycée.  

The concept of "volunteering" naturally 

only works if we have the support of 

other parents who also have a child 

graduating from the Sportlycée. 

We look forward to any support in this 

regard. Please don't hesitate to reach 

out to a member of the parents' 

committee if you wish to lend a hand. 

 

Thank you very much in advance. 

The parents' committee                   

of the Sportlycée 

 


